
 

 

 

We are proud to announce that Wally Sedlar, Principal Planner/Environmental Program 
Manager, has been Certified by the WI DNR, as an ASSURED WETLAND 
DELINEATION PROFESSIONAL!! Being Assured means he can now provide a high 
level of certainty about wetland boundaries for project planning and save time in state 
review of wetland boundaries while enhancing protection for Wisconsin’s wetlands 
through more accurate wetland boundaries overall. If you have any further questions or 
are in need of a Wetland Delineation, give us a call 920-731-0381 or contact Wally at 
wallys@martenson-eisele.com  
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